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Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation ACT; Australian Salaried Medical 
Officers Federation; Community and Public Sector Union; and 
Health Services Union.  
 
Good morning 
 
Re: Draft Model of Service – Family Respite Lounge 
 
I write in accordance with consultation provisions outlined in G1 of the ACTPS 
Enterprise Agreements (c159 of the Nursing and Midwifery Agreement; and c130 of 
the Medical Practitioners Agreement), regarding the draft Model of Service for the 
Family Respite Lounge.   
 
At the Critical Services Building (CSB) - Industrial Relations Forum held on 5 August 
2021, an outline of the consultation process that would be followed for new or 
updated Models of Care/ Models of Service was provided to you. Further to this at 
the Forum held on 16 June 2022, the consultation schedule was provided for the CSB 
draft Models of Care/ Models of Service. 
 
In accordance with that process and schedule, please find attached the new (draft) 
Model of Service for the Family Respite Lounge for your review and feedback. 
 
Consultation on the draft Model of Service document opens today, 29 July 2022 and 
will close 5.00pm on 12 August 2022. Please provide your feedback to 
CHS.CHEunionforums@act.gov.au. Any feedback received will be treated in 
confidence. 
 
Canberra Health Services staff and key stakeholders will be provided the document 
for feedback as part of this consultation.   
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please provide these in writing to 
CHS.CHEunionforums@act.gov.au. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Jo Morris 
Executive Director 
Rehabilitation, Aged and Community Services and Allied Health 
29 July 2022 
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